
From: Patricia Roberts
To: LRO
Subject: HB 3061 vote no
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:14:09 AM

REP. Debbie Boone please vote on on this bill.  Oregon is a very high income tax state especially for those of us on
fixed income.  Our property taxes are unreasonable, medical cost escalating and now you want to restrict the
deductions an individual can claim.   O.  Vote no. 

Oregon is becoming so expensive I am beginning to plan to leave this stats's for one that does not tax its citizens
excessively.

Patricia Roberts,  Gearhart
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